Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: MT Board of RTs

From: Tedeen Holbert

Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2013 8:46 PM
To: Murdo, Patricia

Subject: MT Board of RTs

As a RT(R) of Montana, | think it is important that the Montana Board of Radiologic Technologists continues.

Thanks,
Tedeen D Holbert RT(R)

Sent from my iPhone



